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When can my employer share my personal data with the union?
Personal information about workers should only be supplied to a trade union for its recruitment purposes if:

· the trade union is recognised by the employer;

· the information is limited to that necessary to enable a recruitment approach, and

· each worker has been previously told that this will happen and has been given a clear opportunity to object.

Where staffing information is supplied to trade unions in the course of collective bargaining, employers should ensure the information is such that individual workers cannot be identified. Aggregated or statistical information should suffice.
